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08.10.2023
Head of BBN spoke with the head of Israel's National Security Council

Head of the National Security Bureau (BBN) Jacek Siewiera, during today's conversation
with the head of Israel's National Security Council Cachi Hanegbi, conveyed his
condolences and expressed his support for Israel’s self-defense in accordance with
international law. The theme of the conversation was the evacuation of Polish citizens in
the coming hours.

Minister Siewiera also expressed appreciation for Israel's mobilization efforts involving several hundred thousand
reserve troops in just 24 hours, and the National Security Council's efficiency in the transition of the state
administration to operate under a state of war against Hamas.

In the coming days, the Polish National Security Bureau will be in pernament contact with the Israeli side.
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